Santa Maria

WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE TO PROCEED
NTP-2022-03-013

March 19, 2022

Ms. Josie A. Mauricio
Administrative Head

POWER THREAD SERVICES, INC.
928 Bypass Road, Sta. Cruz Village
Santa Maria, Bulacan

Dear Ms. Mauricio,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to POWER THREAD
SERVICES, INC., that the work may commence on the project, “Repairs and Maintenance of SMWD Service

Vehicles, SFY 561, SGK 388, SGR 924, SGR 935, SKR 924, SJM 190, SIM 192, SGR 613, TXI 261, ALA 1080,
PS5 B809, SKR 881, SLG 523, AAN 4506, AAN 4555, GO T810, GO R703, GO T811, and GO T748

effective on April 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022.

Thus, you shall be responsible in performing the services under the terms and conditions of the Contract
Agreement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space provided
below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Santa Maria Water District.

Very truly yours,

Sgd.
ENGR. CARLOS N. SANTOS, JR
General Manager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on:

) 3-23-2022
Name of the Representative of the Bidder: JOSIE MAURICIO
Authorized Signature: Sqgd.

(044) 815-3363/ (044) 815-3238
smwdbulacan@yahoo.com
www.smwdbulacan.gov.ph
#3 M. De Leon St., Poblacion, Santa Maria, Bulacan



PROC_KC
3-23-2022

JOSIE MAURICIO

Sgd.


